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6/13/2022
Hiep Nguyen DOCUMENT NO. 03780-2022
From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
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To: Commissioner Correspondence
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Please place the attached in Docket No. 20220000.

Thank you!



Hiep Nguyen

From: miamigumby@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mister Wade
<miamigumby@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 2:17 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Gabriella Passidomo,

Dear Chairman A. Fay, Commissioners G. F. Clark and A. Graham, I’'m writing the commission to not approve FPL $400
million unnecessary gas infrastructure 10 year base rate plans. Unbelievable after last year in March asking the same
commission for a rate adjustment for Fuel Charges which by me being a FPL customer and spoke against it. Now I'm
urging the commission to say enough is enough to FPL greed for profit! Instead invest in a efficiency program that save
money, energy to help their customers during the summer months instead of building this project for winter months
being that we live in Sunny South Florida.

Sincerely,

Mr. Mister Wade

1000 NW 1st Ave Miami, FL 33136-3629
miamigumby@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: therevelationishere@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Amy Wilson
<therevelationishere@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 2:17 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Gabriella Passidomo,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Amy Wilson
2145 Beaver Dam Ln Cantonment, FL 32533-5149 therevelationishere@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: cjescenebrown13@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Courtney Brown
<cjescenebrown13@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 2:13 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Gabriella Passidomo,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Miss Courtney Brown
621 Teleran St Pensacola, FL 32534-9610 cjescenebrown13@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: tapari1804@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Clarkson <tapari1804
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 2:10 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Gabriella Passidomo,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Michael Clarkson

122 NE 78th St Miami, FL 33138-4833
taparil804@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: Debra@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Debra Fall
<Debra@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 1:58 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Gabriella Passidomo,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no We don't want to foot the bill for FP&L's future earnings
and profits. This is NOT what we want.

An economic audit has to be done to insure people aren't left without necessary utilities.
| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,
Debra Fall
Sincerely,

Ms. Debra Fall
6859 Rickwood Dr Pensacola, FL 32526-8080 Debra@debrafall.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: ladyzan2@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Linda Palmer <ladyzan2
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 1:55 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Gabriella Passidomo,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Miss Linda Palmer
5233 Richardson St Milton, FL 32570-5013 ladyzan2@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: sara.ashlee.howard@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sara Howard
<sara.ashlee.howard@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 1:48 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Gabriella Passidomo,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Miss Sara Howard

893 NE 81st St Miami, FL 33138-4659
sara.ashlee.howard@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: cheryllmonson@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Cheryl Monson
<cheryllmonson@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 1:37 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Gabriella Passidomo,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Ms Cheryl Monson
2711 Eureka Ln Pensacola, FL 32526-8962 cheryllmonson@yahoo.com





